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A visit to the Ministry of Economy

The Deanship of Students Affairs at Al Ain University of Science and Technology has
coordinated with the cooperation of the Community Interaction Committee in the College of
Administration, and under the supervision of Professor Saira Mohannad, a student visit to the
Ministry of the Economy. The aim of the visit is to introduce the students to several departments
such as the Department of Consumer Protection and Competition in addition to the
management of small and medium-sized enterprises to understand the mechanism of action of
these departments and the importance of consumer rights in the ministry. Moreover, they
attended a presentation by Mr. Ahmad Hosseini and Hassan Adnan Yassin (Economist) and
was discussed many issues and topics, including the protection of the rights of consumers and
small and medium-sized companies and international and domestic strategies.
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